Your name
Your street
Your city, province 
Your postal code 

Date 

Contact name 
Contact street 
Contact city, Province 
Contact postal code 
Dear ___________________,
Did you know more than one million British Columbians, from children to seniors, live with chronic pain? A recent survey by the Angus Reid Institute showed that only 24% of British Columbians think our health care system is doing a good job.
Chronic pain touches every part of our lives—our work, sleep, relationships, and mood. For many, it’s a constant struggle that makes even simple daily activities feel impossible and can lead to anxiety and depression.  Addressing these challenges is crucial for improving quality of life for the one in five British Columbians with pain.
Improving pain care in BC is an important issue to me because….[briefly explain why this issue of chronic pain is important to you].
Chronic pain also has a tremendous impact on the economy. According to Health Canada’s Action Plan for Pain in Canada, the total direct (health care) and indirect (lost productivity) cost of chronic pain in 2019 was $38.2–$40.3 billion. Yet that same report says investment in pain prevention and management has the potential to not only improve outcomes for Canadians but also deliver sizable savings. I’m requesting your leadership and support in addressing a critical issue affecting countless people like me in our province. This campaign season, and beyond, I urge you to advocate for improved chronic pain care and support in our province. Your leadership on this issue can make a meaningful difference in the lives of the one in five British Columbians living with chronic pain, their communities, and our society.
Thank you for your attention to this important matter.
Sincerely, 
